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  Growing with Hong Kong ,2002-01-01 The book
witnesses and chronicles the 90 years wherein the
University of Hong Kong and its graduates were
intimately engaged in the development of Hong
Kong.
  Rethinking Japanese Modernism Roy
Starrs,2011-10-14 By adopting an open,
multidisciplinary, and transnational approach,
this book sheds new light both on the specific
achievements and on the often-unexpected
interrelationships of the writers, artists and
thinkers who helped to define the Japanese version
of modernism and modernity.
  Directory of World Cinema: China 2 Gary
Bettinson,2015-05-29 Since the publication of the
first volume of Directory of World Cinema: China,
the Chinese film industry has intensified its
efforts to make inroads into the American market.
The 2012 acquisition of US theatre chain AMC and
visual effects house Digital Domain by Chinese
firms testifies to the global ambitions of China’s
powerhouse film industry. Yet Chinese cinema has
had few crossover hits in recent years to match
the success of such earlier films as Crouching
Tiger, Hidden Dragon; House of Flying Daggers and
Kung Fu Hustle. Yet even overseas revenue for
Chinese movies has dwindled, domestic market
growth has surged year after year. Indeed, annual
production output remains healthy, and the daily
expansion of screens in second-or third-tier
cities attracts audiences whose tastes favour
domestic films over foreign imports.
  Moody's International Manual ,1995
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  崇基學院概覽 Chinese University of Hong Kong. Zhong Ji
College,2006
  Re[a]d ,2003-12 The inaugural student Yearbook
for 2003-04 showcases the culture and work of
students and staff of the faculty. Explores how
students and staff coexist within the Red Centre
and how their creativity and culture challenges
the building.
  Social Problems Alex Thio,Jim Taylor,2011-02-11
This comprehensive text provides a
constructionist/conflict approach to the various
kinds of social problems that relate to deviance,
institutions, and globalization. Social Problems
consists of 16 chapters divided into 5 parts. Each
chapter opens with a vignette that provides the
nature and extent of a social problem, the
conflicting views of the problem, various
sociological theories of the problem, global
aspects of the problem, social policies for
dealing with the problem, and sociological
insights on the problem that students can use to
enhance their lives. Each chapter concludes with
key terms, critical thinking questions, and
internet resources. Key Features: *Provides an
accessible, engaging writing style designed to
help students master core concepts so you can
spend less classroom time explaining basic
concepts! *Includes interdisciplinary examples
throughout making it ideal for courses taught out
of Criminal Justice or Sociology departments.
*Written to reflect the 2010 Census Update, this
text is the most up-to-date and relevant resource
on the subject. Instructor Resources include:
*Instructor Manual - Includes tips for instructors
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for creating the course syllabus and both in-class
and online student activities. Additionally, the
manual includes answers to the questions in the
student study guide and lecture outlines.
*Complete TestBank - includes multiple-choice and
true or false questions, all with answers and page
references. Also includes short-answer questions
and essays. *Microsoft? PowerPoint? lecture slides
Student Resources will include a Companion Website
featuring: *practice quizzes *chapter outlines &
summaries *interactive flashcards *links to
relevant research databases *newsfeed updates
  Student Directory University of Michigan,2006
  Major Companies of the Far East and Australasia
,1990
  MOSTTSS COLLECTION 2015-2016 Ma On Shan Tsung
Tsin Secondary School,2019-09-24
  Bruin Life ,1998
  Daily Giving Service Moira M. W. Chan-
Yeung,2022-11-11 In Daily Giving Service: A
History of the Diocesan Girls’ School, Hong Kong,
Moira M. W. Chan-Yeung and her fellow contributors
present a comprehensive history of one of Hong
Kong’s oldest girls’ schools. As an alumna of the
school, Chan-Yeung traces the history of her alma
mater from its establishment in 1860, its
development over the last 150 years until the
recent decade. Having experienced stability and
turbulences in Hong Kong in the twentieth century,
the school has become one of the most prominent
girl’s schools in the city. In several chapters
written by other alumni, various aspects of school
life of different eras are reconstructed and
remembered. The author and other contributors
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focused on the postwar era in which Hong Kong grew
from a small city to a global metropolitan. The
expansion of the Diocesan Girls’ School largely
followed this trend. The history of the school has
also long been connected with the socio-economic
development of Hong Kong society, sharing its
happiness and sadness. “This book is likely to
become the gold standard against which all future
school histories in Hong Kong are judged.
Comprehensive, insightful, and full of fascinating
anecdote, the inspiring story of DGS is told both
chronologically in Moira Chan’s main text and
thematically in the specialist chapters
contributed by her co-authors. This is a school
history that tells us much about the larger story
of education in Hong Kong while focusing on a
single educational institution.” —Peter Cunich,
Director, Centenary History Project, The
University of Hong Kong “The history of DGS
reinforces my observation that Hong Kong schools
form an unusual system that combines the best of
East and West in the philosophy and practice of
education. The younger schools in Hong Kong that
mushroomed later were basically modelled after
schools such as DGS. That accounts for the
excellence envied by many.” —Cheng Kai-ming, SBS,
JP, Professor Emeritus, The University of Hong
Kong “The history of DGS reveals how the path
taken by the school over the years reflects the
very qualities that define a person. DGS, like our
home Hong Kong, has witnessed in equal measure
challenges, disasters, and triumphs, and has dealt
with them with equanimity. Dignity, respect,
tolerance, courage, fairness, honesty, and of
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course excellence—underpinned by pastoral
care—represent those essential qualities that have
had to be called upon. As we now know, they have
become the minimum tools expected of her students
to realise fully their true potential in life and
properly contribute to our community. This is
their story.” —The Honourable Mr Geoffrey Ma Tao-
li, GBM, Former Chief Justice of the Court of
Final Appeal (2010–2021)
  Cognitive Stimulation Therapy for Dementia
Lauren A. Yates,Jennifer Yates,Martin Orrell,Aimee
Spector,Bob Woods,2017-09-11 Cognitive Stimulation
Therapy (CST) has made a huge global, clinical
impact since its inception, and this landmark book
is the first to draw all the published research
together in one place. Edited by experts in the
intervention, including members of the workgroup
who initially developed the therapy, Cognitive
Stimulation Therapy for Dementia features
contributions from authors across the globe,
providing a broad overview of the entire research
programme. The book demonstrates how CST can
significantly improve cognition and quality of
life for people with dementia, and offers insight
on the theory and mechanisms of change, as well as
discussion of the practical implementation of CST
in a range of clinical settings. Drawing from
several research studies, the book also includes a
section on culturally adapting and translating
CST, with case studies from countries such as
Japan, New Zealand and Sub-Saharan Africa.
Cognitive Stimulation Therapy for Dementia will be
essential reading for academics, researchers and
postgraduate students involved in the study of
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dementia, gerontology and cognitive
rehabilitation. It will also be of interest to
health professionals, including psychologists,
psychiatrists, occupational therapists, nurses and
social workers.
  Promoting All-Round Education for Girls Patricia
P. K. Chiu,2020-06-02 Promoting All-Round
Education for Girls presents the history of Heep
Yunn School, one of the oldest girls’ schools in
Hong Kong. Amalgamated from two British mission
schools founded in the 1880s for destitute girls
and daughters of Christian parents, and renamed
Heep Yunn School in 1936, the institution has
witnessed and responded to the dramatic changes of
Hong Kong over the years. By the time of the
outbreak of the Second World War, Heep Yunn had
expanded to offer a full Chinese middle school
course for girls based upon Christian principles
of all-round education. The school expanded
rapidly after the war and became a bilingual
institution to meet the demand for English
language education. Eventually English would
become the primary medium of instruction soon
after the introduction of nine-year universal
education in 1978. Heep Yunn strives to provide a
full-fledged all-round education in the midst of
political and education reforms. The school opted
to switch its status from a government-aided
school to a direct subsidy scheme school in the
early 2010s so as to retain a larger degree of
autonomy. This history of Heep Yunn School
documents the concerted efforts of the school
council, staff, students, alumnae, and parents to
achieve the evolving visions of Christian
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education for girls as Hong Kong grew from a
colonial trading port to a global financial centre
in the twenty-first century. ‘Promoting All-Round
Education for Girls convincingly charts the
shifting purposes and practices of girls’
education in Hong Kong. The text moves seamlessly
between the history of the school and the wider
context of Hong Kong’s history. Patricia P. K.
Chiu illustrates how the school’s educational
policy evolved according to the wider strategies
and shifts that relate models of femininity and
nation-building.’ —Joyce Goodman, University of
Winchester ‘This solidly-referenced work provides
a balanced and detailed outlook on the unique,
evolving features of education in Hong Kong. It
shows the effects on Heep Yunn School of major
historical changes in education policy and how the
school has contributed to the education of girls
in Hong Kong in periods of dramatic challenge like
the Sino-Japanese War and the disturbances of the
late 1960s.’ —Ruth Hayhoe, University of Toronto
  Early Psychosis Intervention Helen
Lee,2013-06-01 Taking into account cultural
differences between Asian and Western patients,
this book focuses on delivery of effective
treatment at an early stage in psychosis,
especially for young people. It pays particular
attention to early intervention programmes
established in Hong Kong and Singapore, and
assesses recent developments in Korea, Japan and
other countries. The volume covers approaches in
the management of psychosis, including pathway to
care, stigma and interventions. With reference to
the experiences of frontline practitioners,
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research findings and theories, it highlights the
practical needs in non-Western healthcare
settings. Culturally relevant discussions on
recovery, relapse, self-harm and comorbid
substance abuse are discussed. It also covers case
studies to illustrate challenges and strategies in
managing early psychosis.
  The Hong Kong Filmography, 1977Ð1997 John
Charles,2009-04-16 Thanks to the successes of
directors and actors like John Woo, Jackie Chan,
and Chow Yun-Fat, the cinema of Hong Kong is
wildly popular worldwide, and there is much more
to this diverse film culture than most Western
audiences realize. Beyond martial arts and comedy,
Hong Kong films are a celebration of the grand
diversity and pageantry of moviemaking—covering
action, comedy, horror, eroticism, mythology,
historical drama, modern romances, and
experimental films. Information on 1,100 films
produced in British Hong Kong from 1977 to 1997 is
included here.
  Advances in Neural Information Processing
Systems 17 Lawrence K. Saul,Yair Weiss,Léon
Bottou,2005 Papers presented at NIPS, the flagship
meeting on neural computation, held in December
2004 in Vancouver.The annual Neural Information
Processing Systems (NIPS) conference is the
flagship meeting on neural computation. It draws a
diverse group of attendees--physicists,
neuroscientists, mathematicians, statisticians,
and computer scientists. The presentations are
interdisciplinary, with contributions in
algorithms, learning theory, cognitive science,
neuroscience, brain imaging, vision, speech and
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signal processing, reinforcement learning and
control, emerging technologies, and applications.
Only twenty-five percent of the papers submitted
are accepted for presentation at NIPS, so the
quality is exceptionally high. This volume
contains the papers presented at the December,
2004 conference, held in Vancouver.
  A Localized Culture of Welfare Kwok-shing
Chan,2012 This book presents an ethnographic
account of the significance of kinship in welfare
matters in Chinese society. It will be a useful
reference book and secondary text for
anthropologists, sociologists and university
students who are interested in Chinese kinship and
welfare issues, the relationship between welfare
and culture, and the cultures underlying systems
of welfare.
  The American Bar ,2004
  Major Information Technology Companies of the
World ,2009
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